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Dear Tony 
  
Thank you for your email regarding the Carlisle Local Plan examination. 
  
Please find attached our response to your email and a post flooding update that we are 
sending out to all Local Planning Authorities. 
  
  
Regards 
  
  Jilly Dougherty 
  
Jilly Dougherty 
Planning Advisor - Sustainable Places Team 
Cumbria and Lancashire 
  
 Environment Agency Ghyll Mount, Gillan Way, Penrith 40 Business Park, Penrith, Cumbria , 
CA11 9BP 
 


